
 ARCADIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
  
   

DATE:   January 28, 2020 
 
TO:   Board of Education  
 
FROM:  David Vannasdall, Superintendent  
 

  SUBJECT:  AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT WITH ARCADIA CHRISTIAN 
SCHOOL FOR FISCAL YEARS 2019-2020 AND 2020-2021 

 
PRESENTED BY: Dierk Esseln, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services 

  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Arcadia Christian School has been the tenant at our Santa Anita School site for many years and 
has been a solid community partner.  Based on Arcadia Christian School’s request and the District’s 
commitment to honor our continual support and partnership, the District would like to temporarily 
modify the terms of the current agreement with Arcadia Christian School.  The monthly rent for the 
2019-2020 fiscal year continues to be $8,000.  As of November 1, 2019, the $5,000 per month debt 
repayment amount will be deferred until July 1, 2020. 
 
RESOURCES REQUIRED 
 
None. 
 
PREPARED BY:   Dierk Esseln, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services 
 
DE:cc 
 
 
 


